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 EEOC Anticipates Mid-July for 2022 EEO-1 Reporting to
Begin 
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In an update on its EEO-1 Component 1 Data Collection landing page, EEOC announced

“the 2022 EEO-1 Component 1 Data Collection is tentatively scheduled to open in mid-July
2023. Updates regarding the 2022 EEO-1 Component 1 Data Collection, including the
opening date, will be posted to www.eeocdata.org/eeo1 as they become available."

Last year the reporting period began in April.

We will keep monitoring developments in this area and will update as more information becomes
available.
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